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IRC 501(c)(3) Organization / Federal Tax ID No: 90-0388982 

August 27, 2018 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
On behalf of the Creekview Ranch School PTA (CRPTA), I am writing to ask for your support 
for our 9th Annual Country Carnival being held on Friday, October 19, 2018.  This 
community event is organized and sponsored by the CRPTA for the benefit of the students, 
teachers, and families of Creekview Ranch School.  Creekview Ranch has over 700 students 
and we anticipate a large turnout for this community event. 
 
There are two ways you can help the CRPTA with this event.  Your business can sponsor a 
specific carnival activity or your business can apply to have a booth at the event.  Both of these 
options help your business gain visibility to a targeted market in your local community by being 
acknowledged for: 
  

 Contributing towards traditional carnival activities that the students and community look 
forward to at this annual event. 

 
 Helping the CRPTA raise funds to achieve its goals of enhancing the educational 

experience for our students, teachers, and parents. 
 
If you are interested in taking advantage of this opportunity for your business and help 
enhance the educational experience for Creekview Ranch School, please complete and 
return the enclosed form no later than September 14, 2018.  Keep in mind that since the 
PTA is a tax-exempt organization, your contribution is tax deductible.  
 
Thank you for your commitment to excellence in education.  Please feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions at (209) 602-0709. We look forward to working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sam Sidhu 
 

Sam Sidhu,  
President 
Creekview Ranch PTA 
 
Enclosure: Sponsor Application Form 


